
Please consider and accept the truth in labeling bill, the public have a right to know
exactly what their consumables are made from and hopefully through the palm oil
campaign can inform the world of the very serious consequence of supporting the
production of palm oil will actually wipe out a species and that will sadly be the beautiful
Orangutan. 
Please help make a difference before it’s too late!  


